Office of School Board Members Board Meeting of April 14, 2004

Dr. Marta Pérez, Member

SUBJECT:

RECOGNITION FOR THE MIAMI DADE COUNTY YOUTH FAIR AND EXPOSITION FOR THEIR CONTINUING CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE STUDENTS OF MIAMI-DADE

COUNTY

COMMITTEE:

LEGISLATIVE RELATIONS, PUBLIC RELATIONS, AND

PERSONNEL SERVICES

In March 2004, The Fair celebrates its 53rd year in Miami-Dade County. Over 50,000 local students enter projects and competitions held at The Fair each year. Most experience the thrill of receiving public recognition for the first time, sharing with friends and family a proudly displayed blue or red ribbon and a cash prize.

Additionally, The Fair awards our students over \$500,000 each year in scholarships, awards, and premiums and provides every Miami-Dade County student in public, private, and parochial schools with free admission to The Fair.

The Fair Association is committed to the entire community and uses its facilities and resources to support student and youth programs throughout the year. Due to their continued support of our students and our community, the Miami-Dade County Youth Fair and Exposition should be recognized.

ACTION PROPOSED BY DR. MARTA PÉREZ :

That the School Board of Miami Dade County, Florida recognize the Miami-Dade County Youth Fair and Exposition for their continued contributions to our students and to our community.